
          

 

Ref APP/N1025/W/23/3319160 

 

To Planning Inspectorate 

I wish to appeal against this development for the following reasons: 

 

1. Increase in traffic from these new homes that will only increase congestion on an already 

overloaded road network 

2. Increased traffic will produce more noise and air polllution 

3. Water supplies are already at a critical level in the summer months and the increased 

demand will only make this situation worse 

4. It is difficult to obtain timely doctor’s appointments and the increase will only add further 

delays 

5. The ecological impact will be detrimental due to habitat loss and disturbance and increases 

in noise and air pollution 

I hope you take these impacts into consideration and will turn down the planning application for 

these new homes. 

Yours sincerely, 

  

 


